
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 March 2007 

15. REDWOOD TENNIS CLUB – REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Board considered an application from the Redwood Tennis Club for funding of $10,000 to assist 

with the upgrading of its tennis courts and clubrooms.   
 

The Board resolved that further consideration of the application be deferred, pending the receipt of 
further information from the tennis club regarding the outcome of its current applications to other 
prospective funders.   

 
 


